Cornell University

David J. Skorton
President

September 30, 2009

Mr. Brian M. Forster

Vice President Operations

Graduate & Professional Student Assembly
109 Day Hall

Cornell University

CAMPUS

Dear Brian,

Thank you for forwarding the 2009-2010 Graduate & Professional Student Assembly
(GPSA) Concurrent Assemblies Resolution: Expressing Support for the Cornell
University Climate Action Plan (CUCAP). I wanted to express my appreciation for the
careful consideration and the support provided by the Assemblies for the Plan. The
CUCAP represents a significant step forward for the University and will require the
efforts of the entire Cornell community to make it a reality, which is why the support
you offer is so critical.

I appreciate the excellent work that you and your colleagues undertake on behalf of
Cornell and wish you luck with your forthcoming endeavors.

Best regards,

David J. Skorton
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